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ANTIGUA AND BARBUDDA
08 November 2021 – 14 30 hrs

Chair,
The Mauritius delegation extends a very warm welcome to the high level delegation of Antigua and Barbuda during this third cycle of the UPR.

Despite the devastating impacts of hurricane Irma and the COVID-19 pandemic, we applaud Antigua and Barbuda for providing necessary medical care under the Social Protection Act 2020 and for working to advance tertiary medical healthcare facilities in the island through public efforts and/or public private partnerships.
In a brotherly spirit, we recommend that Antigua and Barbuda:

(i) implement measures to ensure that children in vulnerable areas are not marginalized; and

(ii)  amend the Marriage Act to remove exceptions that allowed marriage for those under the age of 18 years. 
We wish Antigua and Barbuda a successful review. Thank you.
